Maria J. Moncada

Principal Attorney

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL. 33408-0420
(561) 304-5795

(561) AQ1 TI2R (LWanscimila)
Email
March 5, 2012
VIAHAND DELIVERY
Ms. Ann Cole
Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 130002-EG
Request for Confidential Classification (Audit No. 09-028-4-1)

Dear Ms. Cole:

FPL has identified two minor scrivener’s errors in its First Request for Extension of
Confidential Classification for Audit No. 09-028-4-1 that was filed on January 28, 2013.
Accordingly, FPL encloses for filing a Revised Exhibit B for workpaper 9-1 (only). These pages
should replace the corresponding pages included in the previous filing. Also enclosed is a
corrected First Revised Exhibit C, along with a compact disc containing that document in
Microsoft Excel format.

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing.

Enclosures
cc: parties of record, w/out exhibits



rages 1 through 3 of Workpaper No.
9-1 are Confidential in their Entirety


















